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Bourke, Monica 

To: grahamelmarion baxter 

Subject: RE: ACCC Consultation Process [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

From: grahamelmarion baxter [mailto:g.mbaxter@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Monday, 14 April 2008 9:57 AM 
To: Bourke, Monica 
Subject: Re: ACCC Consultation Process [SEC=LINCLASSIF:[ED] 

Hi Monica, 
I am very sorry I did not reply to this, I really do not have a good excuse except that I have that much going on 
I do not know were the time has gone. 
All our Association said was; 
we feel there should be one governing body for speedway in Australia, they should only control, licensing, 
insurance and racing rules and NASR has done a good job so far in regard to this. 
They should not have any say in the regulations for specifications of any existing Division. 

Thanking you 
yours in racing 

Marion Baxter 
Secretary 
NSW Formula 500 Association Inc 


